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Dear parents and carers, 

It has been a real pleasure to meet our new Year 7 students on transition day, and we are very much looking forward to welcoming them into the academy in September. In advance of that, we would like to inform you of the dates of return and other key information.

Arrangements for return to school in September

New Year 7 students will return on Tuesday 6th September and will be given a full induction where they will spend time with their tutors, receive their equipment and get the opportunity to find their way round the academy and familiarise themselves with their timetables. As a result, only Year 12 students will be in on the same day and students in Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 will return on Wednesday the 7th September. 

Students should arrive at 8.25am in full school uniform ready for the new academic year. On arrival, students will be given a new school pencil case with their basic equipment in it, as well as an iPad and charger and a green school bag to match their green tie. A reminder that the colour stays the same for the students throughout their years at school.

On arrival, students will go to the Moghul Gardens at the front of school where they will be directed to the assembly hall with Miss Daly, their Head of Year. Parents are welcome to drop students off at the gates, but we ask that only students come into the playground please. We are aware that students can feel a range of emotions about starting secondary school and we will make sure students know where to go and that they feel comfortable during the day. Parents are welcome to collect their child outside the gates at 3pm. 

If you have any questions or queries, please send these via MCAS. If you do not have access to the MCAS app, information on how to download the app is available on our school website here: MCAS - Oasis Academy Lister Park . If you are having difficulty accessing MCAS, you can email admin@oasislisterpark.org. 
We would like to wish all students and their families a lovely, restful summer. We very much look forward to seeing your child in September ready for the new academic year.

Yours sincerely, 

[image: image1.jpg]


 

Principal
Oasis Academy Lister Park       


